
Dear Panthers, 
 
Thank you for your patience as the college works to mitigate the educational disruption caused by the 
Coronavirus (COVID-19). Please be aware your spring break is extended and you do not have any classes 
until March 30.  You will have no assignments due next week. The college is transitioning of all our 
instruction and student services to the online platform using Canvas beginning Monday, March 30. All of 
you should hear from your instructors on or before that day on next steps. 
 
Additionally, Student Services staff will move to an online platform in many offices to provide you virtual 
support. This support will be through the Student Services Hub in Canvas. Additional details on 
contacting offices for assistance will be forthcoming. We will work to serve you via phone, email and 
video conferencing. 
 
Until further notice, please understand that there are no on-campus gatherings for activities, such as 
clubs, activities, athletics or student government. Those organizations have been suspended until 
further notice.  However, the college is still in the process of facilitating the CCSG Scholarship 
Applications and Student Government Elections. 
 
During that time, we also plan to provide online engagement activities that may include presentations, 
eSports, synchronous discussions and dialogs and other activities. 
We will keep you informed as we proceed with key information. Our website 
www.chaffey.edu/coronavirus will post a resource list for you that will regularly be updated. 
 
Take care and stay safe and healthy. 
 
Eric Bishop 
Associate Superintendent of Student Services 

http://www.chaffey.edu/coronavirus

